
 

 

 

 
 
 
30.3.20 
 
Dear Fishergate Children, 
 
So how has your first week been? I hope that you have found plenty to keep you busy 
and that you are remembering to be thoughtful and kind. Thank you to those of you who 
said that they liked my assemblies. I will get another one ready for Friday and, Early 
Years, I am looking forward to seeing the things that you want to share in our celebration 
assembly popping through my letter box. For the children in Y1-Y6 the teachers have said 
that they would like to keep on with the Head teacher’s Awards so I will add that in. Early 
Years children if it has been your birthday during the week please would you ask your 
grown-up to email into school so that we can sing happy birthday to you. It means that I 
won’t forget anyone by accident.  
 
This is our last week before the Easter holidays and looking at my diary I can see that we 
would have had parents’ evenings and the Y3/4 ‘mini performance’ this week. What a 
shame that you won’t get to perform. We will have to make sure that you get your time 
to shine in other ways. I have asked your teachers not to plan any on-line learning for the 
Easter holidays as they have all been working so hard and they really need a rest. They 
will be back even better than ever (is that even possible?) after the holiday though.  
 
Carry on being brilliant! 
 
 
 
Lots of love,  
 
 
Mrs Clarke 
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